
Secretariat congratulates Mexico on the anniversary of its independence

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS) congratulates the United Mexican
States on the occasion of the commemoration of its independence, gained 212 years ago, September
16, 1810.

Mexico currently shares the vice-chairmanship of the ACS Ministerial Council with Jamaica and is
part of the ACS Group of Three sub-group, which also includes Colombia and Venezuela. The ACS
acknowledges Mexico's invaluable contribution to the work of the Association as a Member State
and looks forward to its continued support in achieving the goals of the Association.


